From: Simms, Daniel [mailto:Daniel.Simms@wanneroo.wa.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 8 May 2019 11:18 AM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Subject: Comment on State Boundary Review Suggestions

The City of Wanneroo is aware that a number of suggestions have been made for electoral boundary
changes to the district of Butler.

The City of Wanneroo is one of the fastest growing local governments in Australia and covers an area of

685 square kilometres. Yanchep/Two Rocks are an integral part of the future growth of the Perth
metropolitan area.

It is important to consider that the suburbs of Yanchep and Two Rocks are contained within the Perth
Metropolitan area boundary as depicted in the Metropolitan Region Scheme and therefore should remain in
the district of Butler. This is important to maintain the principle of communities of interest, in
acknowledgement of the extension of the rail to Yanchep, which will complete the connection of the
corridor from Perth to the newest Strategic Metropolitan Centre at Yanchep. The Yanchep Strategic
Metropolitan Centre is the only one of its type identified in the City of Wanneroo and it is a key focus of the
City to ensure that it is a priority for strategic investment for the northern Perth Metropolitan area.
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